Letter Opposing Gateway Plans:
Prime Minister Stephen Harper, harper.s@parl.gc.ca
James Moore, Min. of Asia-Pacific Gateway, Moore.J@parl.gc.ca
John Baird, Min. of Transport, Baird.J@parl.gc.ca
Premier Gordon Campbell, premier@gov.bc.ca
Kevin Falcon, Min. of Transportation, kevin.falcon.mla@leg.bc.ca
To all of the above,
I write this letter to voice my extreme opposition to the Gateway Program and the numerous projects within it that will have a devastating impact on the quality of life of thousands of Lower Mainland residents.

Furthermore, I take issue with the provincial and federal governments' lack of accountability when environmentally assessing some of these projects.  Let's use Deltaport's Third Berth Project (DP3) as an example.  Many issues raised by scientists, environmental groups, government ministries and the public are still left unanswered, or are lost in that familiar old vat of bureaucratic drivel assuring those with concerns that mitigation measures will solve it all.  Sadly, another Gateway project known as the South Fraser Perimeter Road appears to be following the same course as DP3......just another disappointing display of governmental irresponsibility.   
The provincial and federal governments should not be sacrificing the liveability of the Lower Mainland region to compete for trade business with Asia.  Public approval should have been at the forefront of the planning stages, not in the background of the political performance reports.  It is deplorable to realize that clean air, environmental health, human health, agricultural land, and public accountability have been pushed aside to pave the way for corporate interests and profits.  The expenditure of billions of taxpayers' dollars to facilitate these projects makes this even more repulsive.

I will close my letter by demanding that all Gateway projects be reviewed and approved by independent experts and the public.
I await your personal response,

Liz Gough

Delta, BC 
